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Dear Professor, dear President, 

 

 On behalf of Université PSL, it is my pleasure to convey our friendly congratulations to the 

Tsinghua University community on the occasion of the 110th anniversary of the university’s creation.  

 

Tsinghua was founded in 1911, a decisive year in Chinese history which marked the end of 

the Qing dynasty and the beginning of a new era. Throughout the 20th century, Tsinghua played a 

central role in the scientific, economic, and intellectual development of China; with its international 

outreach, Tsinghua also served as a bridge between China and the world. Each and every member of 

the Tsinghua community can rightfully be very proud of all the efforts and successes achieved over 

the past decades.  

 

Université PSL truly values the partnership we have fostered with your world-class institution. 

We are confident that our longstanding practice of exchanges and collaborative research will endure 

over years to come. Through our partnership we are also proud to advance the dialogue between 

France and China, two countries with strong historic ties and a distinct willingness to cooperate. 

   

Once again, please receive my congratulations as your university passes the important 

milestone of its 110th year and continues to innovate for the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

          Alain FUCHS 
 
 


